
“And he gave the apostles, the prophets, the evangelists, the shepherds and teachers, to 

equip the saints for the work of ministry, for building up the body of Christ, until we all attain 

to the unity of the faith and of the knowledge of the Son of God” (Ephesians 4:11-13a) 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

2025 is here and we are can hardly wait to see what the Lord has in store! If you happen to live in our 

part of the country, then 2025 has started off cold and white with snow. Although it can be an extra 

hassle, there is no denying the beauty of God’s winter creation. We pray you are all staying warm and 

healthy this time of year.  

Here at Equipping the Saints we have an exciting new announcement to ring in the new year:  

 

 

7Å ÈÁÖÅ Á ÎÅ× ,ÏÇÏȦ   

 

 

 

Equipping the Saints has had several logos over the years, but it has always been difficult to truly 

capture our passion in a graphic. Our passion is to equip believers for the work of the ministry as 

stated in our key verse Ephesians 4:12. We seek to equip believers locally, nationally, and 

internationally as we have from the very beginning.  
 

Our new logo has the Bible as its foundation. This was very 

important to our leadership because the most important tool 

that we can equip believers with is the Word of God. We have 

also included a cross to show that Christ is at the center of who 

we are as an organization.  Finally, since many have come to 

call Equipping The Saints “ETS” for short, we also thought it 

helpful to include that acronym for marketing and publication 

purposes. We hope that our new logo helps clarify the heart of 

our mission, and we look forward to implementing this new 

logo very soon.   

bŜǿǎ ŦǊƻƳ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлнр 
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*ÁÎÕÁÒÙ 3ÐÁÎÉÓÈ 0ÒÁÙÅÒ "ÒÅÁËÆÁÓÔ 

We had the privilege of hosting our second Pastors 

Prayer Breakfast for local Hispanic pastors this month.  It 

was a wonderful time of prayer, worship, fellowship,  and 

challenge. Our Director of Spanish Ministry, Magdiel 

Gonzalez, shared a devotional on Philippians chapter 2 

about what it means to be a servant leader. Later, we 

were blessed to have Kirk Hanger, a former missionary 

to Mexico, come and share encouragement for the 

Pastors. Finally, our Executive Director, Justin Hoy, 

closed the meeting with a challenge to the Pastors to look 

for “good soil” members in their church that can be 

mentored into mature leaders.   Please continue to pray 

for our local Hispanic community.  

 

0ÒÁÙ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ 'ÌÏÂÁÌ #ÈÕÒÃÈ 
 

Please join us in praying 

throughout the year for our 

brothers and sisters in Christ 

around the world. We often 

forget that there are many 

places where being a Christian 

can be extremely dangerous.  

According to Open Doors annual 

report, there were 4,476 

Christians killed for their faith 

just last year. This map gives a 

visual of where persecution is 

the highest. Please pray! 

Praises: 

1. We praise God for the January Pastors prayer breakfast 

Prayer Requests: 

1. Our Training2Send partners just commissioned the Fleming family to serve as missionaries 
in Senegal. Please pray for a smooth transition for them. 

2. Please pray for the persecuted church around the world.  

3.   We pray that the Lord would multiply our impact in the coming year! 
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